
Juvenile Fiction -- AUGUST 

 

Blood in the Water 
 
"Brooklyn girl Kaylani 
McKinnon is thrust 
into an intricate web 
of lies when a 
shocking murder on 
Martha's Vineyard 
threatens to expose 
dangerous secrets" 

 

Wildsmith : City of 
Secrets 
 
"As Rowan starts to 
embrace her magical 
gifts to heal and 
speak to animals, 
saving a young 
pegasus brings 
difficult decisions" 

 

Dragon kingdom of 
Wrenly. Vol. 12, 
Restless ruins 
 
Ruskin and his 
friends explore a 
magical tower in 
search of the Fallen 
Wizard's staff needed 
to reseal the barrier 
between realms.  
 

 

City Spies London 
Calling 
 
The City Spies search 
for Cairo's missing 
sister in Rome before 
returning to London 
to stop an attack on 
the royal wedding.  

 

Snoop 
 
If Carter hadn't been 
checking his phone, 
he might have seen 
his brother coming 
down the ski slopes 
in his direction. And 
if Carter had seen his 
brother in time and 
avoided the crash, he 
might not have two 
broken legs right now. 
Oops. Now Carter is 
stuck at home for 
weeks, with both his 

 

Space case : the 
graphic novel  
 
For twelve-year-old 
Dashiell Gibson, 
living on the moon is 
a dream come true. 
Except for the 
low-gravity lunar 
toilets. And the food. 
And the part where 
his best friend lives 
about 250,000 miles 
away. And how there 
are almost no other 
kids up here, except 



legs in casts. Bored, 
he starts checking 
out the live feeds 
from police cams 
around his town. 
Before he knows it, 
he's obsessed -- 
watching his 
classmates when 
they don't know he's 
looking, and 
discovering some 
other VERY STRANGE 
things going on that 
no one else is 
noticing. But what 
happens when Carter 
is found out... and the 
people he's watching 
know where he lives?  

for his kid sister and 
a couple of 
billionaire bullies. 
Oh, right, and the 
fact that a fellow 
lunarnaut just 
died—and only 
Dashiell knows that 
his death wasn’t an 
accident.  

 


